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Vienna Police Department Arrests Burglary Suspects  
 

       
   Gustavo José Lagos-Medina              Wilson Uriel Catin-Lagos               Maldin Anibal-Guzman 

 

On February 28, 2023, Skorpios Maggio’s Family Restaurant, located at 421 Maple 

Avenue E., reported a burglary that occurred the night before.  Security video evidence 

showed individuals entering the restaurant via a back door and taking the tip jar from 

the counter. The video also showed the same individuals returning a short time later and 

taking the cash drawer from the register.  A lengthy investigation followed, which 

included a review of video evidence, interviews, search warrants, and electronic data 

analysis. The investigation identified Gustavo Jose Lagos-Medina, Wilson Uriel Catin-

Lagos, and Maldin Anibal-Guzman as suspects. Vienna Detectives obtained arrest 

warrants charging all three men with two counts of burglary.  

  
All three suspects were arrested without incident and held at the Fairfax County Adult 

Detention Center without bond. 

 
For Further Information please contact 

MPO Juan Vazquez- Town of Vienna Police Public Information Officer 

at juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703. 255. 7845 


